
Winter Clothing 
 
Now that the weather is getting colder please can you ensure that the 
children are wearing warm clothes, as in line with government guidelines 
we have to keep the classrooms well ventilated and play outside at break 

and lunch times. 
 
Please can they also bring named gloves on P.E. days as we have to be 
outside for P.E. whenever possible.  Thank you. 


